Volume 5, Issue 8



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**



Roots and Shoots spent the day with us on Tuesday. The sun was shining and groups helped to harvest pumpkins and aubergines from our vegetable plot. It was great timing as both crops were ready to come out of the ground. The students used the garden tools and really worked as a team. Most of the pumpkins went to the Food Technology rooms and we are looking forward to the dishes that will be created, using our own produce.

Mr Juckes

Class of the Week

Congratulations!

Upcoming Parent/Carer Open Afternoons:

Years 12 & 13 on Wednesday 30th November from 4.00-6.30pm





Last week at Forest School we made the most of the wet weather and went on a worm hunt! Worms love wet conditions so we didn't have to search too hard to find some wiggly friends! We were careful not to harm the worms and put them back where

we found them - and despite some silly pictures we didn't eat any!



We also used clay - and some natural materials that we found at our site -to make some woodland creatures.

Mr Hilton







Winter Fair



Thursday 15th December at 2pm All Parents/Carers Welcome!

I am looking forward to the Winter Fair because it would be so nice to have parents coming. It's like a family feeling. I am very excited to see some of the stalls opening and I will be excited to see the Bake Sale Stall because we all know everyone loves cakes and it would be lovely. We haven't had a Winter Fair ever since 2019. Last time I had one it was the best experience ever — having my parents at the school,

meeting the teachers and friends and I loved it so much.

Mardoche

I'm really looking forward to the Winter Fair because we gather around with everyone and have a lot of fun. I miss seeing the Raffle because the last Winter Fair we had was two years ago and this year we can see all the parents and the classes opening their own stalls and stalls with games. So I'm glad we have a Winter Fair and its going to be great fun and there should be prizes for people who win the Raffle.

Leandro

Brixton Market

The Year 8 students continue their fieldwork Geography research in our local area. This week, we visited Brixton Market. The students were fascinated by the variety of goods, and diversity of cultures one can find in the area. We explored the Market using our senses and everyone loved the smell of food and the sound of music coming from different shops.



Ms Gkotsi



Working together

After School Clubs

TuesdaysThursdaysFootballArtICTBikesDramaTable TennisAnimeDodgeball

Yoga & Movement

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk



Va Achieva